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Yreka Speedway Available for 2025 Season 
 

YREKA – The 10th District Agricultural Association learned late last week that TRP Racing will 
not renew the contract for the speedway at the Siskiyou Golden Fairgrounds. According to promoter 
Travis Peery, who stated, “the board and staff at the fairground did everything in their power to assist 
and make the track a success but the bottom line is that the track is extremely hard to make profitable.”   
The 10th DAA had agreed to make the track more user-friendly for the promoter and added a new 
permanent safety fence in 2024. In 2025 the schedule included moving equipment in the infield and 
changing the facility to allow for multi-use without removing the track but even these facility changing 
upgrades were not enough to make the bottom-line balance with car counts currently racing at the track.  
  
The 10th DAA Board of Directors will fly another RFP for any interested track promoters for the 2025 
season.   
 
Beginning in 1859, the Siskiyou Golden Fair will celebrate 100 years on the permanent facility at 1712 
Fairlane Road in Yreka in 2025. For more information visit the website at www.sisqfair.com or call the 
fair office at 842-2767.  
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